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VS/SW/2024-25/CIR-054 Date: 18-July-2024

Dear Parent,

Namaskar!

In alignment with the NEP 2020, CBSE has introduced the Structured

Assessment for Analyzing Learning (SAFAL) for all students in Classes VI
24-25 (V 23-24) and IX 24-25 (VIII 23-24) to evaluate their level of academic

understanding and progress. This assessment focuses on testing core

concepts, application of knowledge, and higher-order thinking skills of the

respective classes for the previous session 2023-24. Additionally, SAFAL will

provide diagnostic information about students' learning, supporting the

transition towards competency-based education.

Please note that the results of this assessment are intended to provide

developmental feedback to schools and other stakeholders, rather than

being used for the promotion of students to the next grade.

The CBSE has scheduled the SAFAL Exams for Classes VI 24-25 (V 23-24)

and IX 24-25 (VIII 23-24) starting from 22nd July 2024. The syllabus will

be based on the core understanding of specific subjects from the previous

class during the session 2023-24. 

CBSE - Structured Assessment for Analyzing Learning (SAFAL) for
Classes VI 24-25 (V 23-24) & IX 24-25 (VIII 23-24)
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All students of Classes VI & IX (2024-25) have been registered for the CBSE
SAFAL Exams. However, 25 students from each batch (total of 3 batches)
will be randomly selected by the CBSE system for each class. Students will
be informed about their exams based on the roll list provided by the CBSE.

We expect your enthusiastic participation in the SAFAL process, which aims
to transform education into competency-based learning. Please ensure your
ward’s presence on the day of the SAFAL exams as per the schedule
mentioned above.

With warm regards,

Poonam Sharma
Principal (Officiating)

The schedule is as follows:


